
Church Building Open to Small Groups February 1 
 
Upon recommendation of our church staff and Re-opening Task Group, and with approval from 
Session, we will begin to open our facilities on February 1 to our church’s small groups of 25 or 
fewer. Protocols will need to continue to be closely followed: all participants are to sign in, have 
their temperature noted, wear masks, and maintain physical distance while in the building. 
Those who have symptoms consistent with COVID are asked not to participate. Anyone desiring 
to meet their committee or small group needs to call Lisa Bickett at 895-3483 to check the 
calendar and reserve a space.  
 
Morning Prayer to Be Offered in Chapel beginning February 7 
 
We are delighted to offer a service of Morning Prayer at 9 a.m. each Sunday beginning 
February 7. This will be a simple service with prayers, Scripture readings, music, and a shorter 
sermon. Following the traditional prayer service, we will not be celebrating Communion, but you 
can join our livestream worship on first Sundays to be able to share in the Table. Following the 
recommendations of the Task Group and Session, Morning Prayer will be limited to 25 people, 
and registration will be required. We will follow all protocols for entering the building (outlined 
above). 
 
HOW TO REGISTER: 

● An email will go out each Wednesday (beginning February 3) and a registration link and 
information will be included.  

● A waiting list will be started once we have reached capacity for the upcoming Sunday. 
Those on the waiting list will automatically be signed up for the following week unless 
otherwise instructed.You will be notified if you are on the waiting list. 

 
ON SUNDAYS: 

● Entry will be at Door 6 (Library Door) for sign-in and temperature checks.  
● Ushers will be present to direct you to seating. 
● Masks will be worn throughout the service. 
● Offering baskets will be available at the exit in the Chapel Narthex. 

 
Because the seating is limited each week, we ask that all who are interested in participating be 
willing to limit their attendance so that all have an opportunity to be present for the service at 
some point. Thanks for your prayerful consideration. 
 
As we continue to follow the guidelines for in-building capacities, we will continue to offer the 11 
a.m. Service for the Lord’s Day as a livestream at 11 a.m. on our YouTube Channel 2ndpreslou. 
We are continually monitoring the recommendations by CDC and state and federal guidelines to 
be able to open our church and services more fully.  
 
Grace and peace to all the saints of Second Presbyterian Church!  


